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Sh. S.C. Joshi, Director, IWST visited the Chepala Uppada fisher village and had a 
meeting with the stakeholders regarding their problems on timber availability 

and processing facilities 
 

 
On 10th April 2012, Sh. S.C. Joshi, Director, IWST Bangalore visited the 

Chepala Uppada fisher village near Vishakhapatnam and had a meeting with the 
stakeholders regarding their problems on timber availability and processing facilities 
to fabricate the fishing craft as well as other uses of timber in their daily lives.  

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


